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11th September 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re:  Friends of Meadowfield 
 
As you may know, the Friends of Meadowfield School Charity was set up to help support projects within the 
school community that improve the well-being and health of everyone within the school.  
 
As a school community we continue to build on last term’s success and I am really pleased to inform you that 
Asda has nominated the Friends of Meadowfield School Charity for their Green Token scheme. This will 
mean that from the 1st October until 31st December you will see the school being represented in the 
Sittingbourne shop where tokens can be given in store.  
 
 
 
 
The funds will be used for the health and wellbeing of the school community and projects benefiting our 
fantastic school.  
 
Thank you again to parents and carers who supported the charity events after school and everyone who 
sponsored the 24-hour challenges last term. We look forward to welcoming you to future events. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Ian Harman 
 
 
Ian Harman  
Trustee Member 
 


